
 

 

 
 

June 30, 2023 

Availability of Producer Agency Appointment Renewals 

This notice is to inform you that appointment renewal invoices for Louisiana producer agencies 
have posted today to the National Insurance Producer Registry (NIPR) website. The invoice 
includes all producer agency appointments active as of June 28, 2023. Please note that the 
invoice will not include any appointments for producer agencies that do not have an active 
license. Payment is due by August 1, 2023. Failure to pay the invoice by this date will result in the 
expiration of the producer agency appointments.  

This notice was sent by the Louisiana Department of Insurance (LDI) via e-mail to individuals 
identified as Primary Contacts, Regulatory Compliance Contacts and Producer Licensing Contacts in 
LDI records. If a change is needed in contact notifications, the procedures for doing so can be found 
on our website at https://www.ldi.la.gov/industry/company-licensing/company-contact-changes   
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Producer Licensing Division at 
producerlicensing@ldi.la.gov . You may obtain additional information about appointments and the 
appointment renewal process on our website at www.ldi.la.gov. 

 

 


